
Juniper Hill Golf Course 

 

The Wednesday Morning Ladies Golf League met on September 17, 2014, at 8:30. League Administrator 

Michele Brown called the meeting to order. 

Susan Goins read the minutes of the August 20, 2014, meeting. 

Barbara Reynolds  moved to accept the minutes. 

Norma Wigglesworth seconded 

Motion passed.  

 

Mary Rhodes presented the Treasurer’s Report for September 17, 2014, showing a General Account 

balance of $2,278.15 and The Juniper Account balance of $807.16. 

Sherry White moved to accept the Treasurer’s Report.  

 Barbara Terrell seconded. 

 Motion passed. 

 

Barbara Reynolds presented the Remembrance Fund report showing a balance of $413.26.  

Sherry moved to accept the Remembrance Fund report. 

Norma seconded. 

Motion passed. 

 

Old Business: 

End of season awards activity – October 1st, scramble followed by a salad pot luck. Sign-up sheet will be 

available next week. 

Wheatley Away Play October 8th. We are scheduled to play October 8th. Sign-up sheet will be available 

next week.  

 

New Business:  

Donation for Swing for the Cure.  

Susan moved that we use Juniper Fund excess for donation. She will have final figure of between 

$100-$200 soon. 

 Mary Rhodes seconded. 

 Motion passed.  

 

Charlotte Nelson asked that the league consider at the final meeting an age limit for Wednesday League 

membership. Several veteran members stated that a minimum age of 18 was adopted by vote some 

years ago. It will be discussed at October meeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned. 


